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Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
Phone No. 2656621, 2653120 Ext. – 201, 301, Fax – 2811247 

email-dir.edu@rediffmail.com, 

07th Dated : Shimla-171001 the March, 2014 

To 

1. 	All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

2. 	All the Principals 
Government Colleges, Himachal Pradesh 

Subject:- Indian Army on Face book and Twitter 

Memo; 
This is in reference to letter no. EDN-A-Chha(15)-5/2006 dated 13th 

February, 2014 received from the Principal Secretary Education to the 

Government of Himachal Pradesh regarding the subject cited above. 

In this regard, it is submitted that Indian Army has officially 

launched its Facebook and Twitter pages which can be accessed at the following 

links:­

(a) Facebook Page - facebook.com/indianarmy.adgpi 

(b) Twitter 	 - twitter.com/adgpi 

Therefore you are directed to give wide publicity to the above sites 

and bring this to the notice of the students in the educational institutes of 

Government Sector. 

(Dr. Amar Dev) 

Jt. Director of Higher Education(C-1) 

Himachal Pradesh 


07th Endst No Even dated the Shimla March, 2014 
Copy for information to:­

1. Principal Secretary Education to the Government of Himachal Pradesh. 

Jt. Director of Higher Education(C-1) 
Himachal Pradesh 


